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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Carols and Cocoa- Thursday 14th December 2023 

 
We are excited to share in the Christmas Spirit and welcome you to our second Carols and Cocoa event 
on Thursday 14th December 2023. The event will consist of: Christmas carols and songs performed by 
each year group and our Wellesley Park Choir; a celebration of work in classrooms; free, PTA led 
Christmas activities around the library; hot chocolate and chocolate log sold by the PTA in the hall; and a 
chance to pick up or buy the PTA Wellesley Bars.  
 
You will need to collect your child from their classroom at 3:15pm, as normal from external classroom 
doors, and accompany them throughout the event.  
 
The hall doors will be open from 3pm, to allow parents/carers to purchase hot chocolates and cake from 
the hall to allow more time.  
 
Children will need to meet in their classroom 5 minutes before their performance time so they can be 
walked to the school hall, ready to sing.  
 
Due to safeguarding and child protection reasons, photos / recordings will not be permitted during the 
performances. We appreciate your understanding with this arrangement. 
 
Performance times are as follows:  
 
3:25: Reception & Year 1 
Innkeeper's song  
Hitting the Road   
 
3:35 Year 2/3   
It's a Starry Night  
We wish you a Merry Christmas  
 
3:45 Choir Club 
I want a Hippopotamus for Christmas 
 
3:55 Year 4 
12 Days of Christmas  
It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas  
 
 
 



4:05 Year 5 
Let Christmas Bells Ring  
Rocking around the Christmas Tree  
 
4:15 Year 6 
Sparkle and Shine  
Let it Snow.   
 
4:30: Event Finish  
 
Due to limited capacity in the hall, we request that parents and carers only watch their child’s/children’s 
performance. There will be a range of Christmas activities around the library and a celebration of work 
in classrooms to look at when your child is not performing.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Baines 
Interim Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


